
 

Saint John the Beloved Council 11796 

 

Shining Armor Award Recognition 

Bruce J. Aungst 

As Grand Knight of Saint John the Beloved Council 11796, it is my pleasure to present to 

Brother Bruce J. Aungst the Shining Armor Award Certificate and Lapel Pin. This award is in 

grateful recognition of his significant accomplishments in our council since becoming a Knight 

less than one year ago. 

To qualify for this award, newly-recruited Knights during their first year of membership must:  

Attend at least three business meetings 

Actively participate in three service activities 

Meet with the council’s insurance representative 

Recruit at least one new member 

Receive their Second and Third degrees 

 

Bruce has met all of these qualifications for this prestigious award. And he has done even more, 

taking on our council’s positions of Culture of Life Director, Domestic Church Director, and he 

will soon hold the office of Inside Guard.  

 

Well done Brother Bruce!! You have truly demonstrated what it means to be a Knight of 

Columbus. May God bless you and continue to guide you in your good works. 

 

Presented on this 16
th

 
 
day of May 2018. 

 

Joseph E. Koskol 
 

Joseph E. Koskol 

Grand Knight 

Saint John the Beloved 

Knights of Columbus Council 11796 


